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Notice of Special Meeting / Quorum /  
Cancelled Meeting 
 

To the Board of Directors of South Suburban Park and Recreation District  
and to anyone else to whom it may be of concern: 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a special meeting  
of the South Suburban Park and Recreation District Board of Directors  
and the Littleton City Council will convene 
Wednesday, December 4, 2012, start time: 7 pm 
at the Littleton Civic Center, 2255 West Berry Avenue. 
Agenda: The Council and Board will approve final drafts of the proposed master plans for the 
Murray, Oxbow Point and Lee Gulch Overlook open space properties. Further, 
 

The regular sessions on December 12 at Goodson Recreation Center, 6315 South University 
Boulevard are anticipated to begin at 5:30 pm. Further, 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a quorum of the Board of Directors plans to 
be in attendance at the South Metro Denver Chamber of Commerce’s annual Economic Forecast 
Breakfast, December 14, 7 am at the Hyatt Regency Denver Tech Center, 7800 E Tufts Ave, 
Denver. Further, 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a meeting of the Board of Directors of South 
Suburban Park and Recreation District originally scheduled to meet on  
Wednesday, December 26, 2012 
in the Board Rooms, Goodson Recreation Center, 6315 South University Boulevard 
HAS BEEN CANCELLED. 
 

A complete agenda for regular meetings and study sessions is on the District website, 
www.sspr.org, approximately five days before each session date; and the Board may consider 
other items brought to them. If you would like additional information relating to these or any of the 
Board’s sessions, please call 303/798-5131. 
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